
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Adults (at a ratio of 1:10 adults to students for supervision purposes) will be admitted 
free of charge. Carers are exempt from this ratio and are also offered entry free of 
charge. Any extra adults will be charged at the same rate as a student. Supervision of 
students remains your responsibility at all times. 

 An invoice will be issued to your school with the information above. Please make sure 
you inform us on the day of any changes to the number of students/adults you have 
booked in. 

 Park in the Visitors’ car park and walk to the Administration building. If you have a large 
bus, please let us know in advance and enter/exit through the bus entrance before the 
main driveway. Buses will not fit on any sealed road. During summer, buses must remain 
on site and cars must be reverse-parked for fire evacuation purposes. 

 We work in small groups depending on the total number of students attending and 
rotate them between activities. The activities will be delivered by Kanyana Wildlife 
volunteers, all of whom have Working with Children Checks.  

 Nuts are used on site as food and treats for the animals. Please let us know in advance if 
you have any students with nut allergies. 

 Kanyana Wildlife does not have a dedicated lunch storage facility for large groups. 
Please make sure that you secure food in school bags or storage crates with lids as wild 
birds can take food items left in the open. There is no time provided to have morning tea 
during any program. You are welcome to arrive 15 minutes early in order to snack, and 
to stay afterward for lunch. 

 Please ensure the students and adult supervisors wear weather appropriate clothing as 
the activities go ahead rain, hail or shine.  

 Kanyana Wildlife has full Public Liability Insurance. If you need a copy for your records, 
please let us know. Kanyana Wildlife takes no responsibility for stolen, lost or damaged 
items. 

 A pre-excursion worksheet and teacher notes is available to download from our website 
for most excursions. Please use at your discretion before your visit to us.  

 A worksheet for your students to complete at Kanyana will be emailed to you. It is also 
available for download from our website. Please print and bring with you on the day, as 
well as pencils and clipboards to lean on. If you are unable to print or have no access to 
clipboards, please let us know. 

We look forward to your excursion at Kanyana Wildlife. 


